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District Governor   -   Ted Peterson 

 
From time to time, you may be asked what your “passion” is.  With Lions, two things come to mind.  First, 

proving training for all Lions and second, growing healthy clubs.  I enjoy doing club talks, visiting Lions 

club to inform them of the many things that are available to them, and how they can better serve their 

members and communities.  It is the little things that will touch the heart and stir the emotions to change a 

person’s outlook on life.  Connecting with members and keeping everyone informed what your club is  

doing will improve the morale of your members.  If someone missed a meeting, check in on them to see if 

everything is alright.  One thing I have learned with Lions is We are Family!  As such I, want the best for 

my family members.  We have a district team that is ready and willing to assist your club to ensure it be-

comes the best it can be.  Please do not hesitate to invite any member of the district team to come to your 

club to do a club talk.  

I have not filled all the positions of the District 6 C cabinet yet.  I still need two zone chairs, Zone “A” and 

Zone “C”.  In interim, I have asked the two VDGs to work with the two zones until I find someone to fill 

the positions.  Keep in mind, for the zone chair positions you need to have been a club president at one 

time.  Other chairs that are needed: Childhood Cancer, Convention, Hunger, Speech Contest, and Youth 

Exchange/Youth Camp.  If you are passionate about any of these positions, please give me a call.   

My travels as district governor have taken me to the Colorado Rocky Mountain Lions Eye Institute Foun-

dation board meeting, Colorado Rocky Mountain (CMR) Eye Bank Annex for their open house, and a club 

visit with CMR Cyber Lions.  Two recipients of the 6 Central District Governor’s Award from the CRM 

Cyber Lions are Lions Charles Wong and Lenora Rodgers.  I did training for our two zone chairs, Mark 

Hamouz and Burrell Mitchell, so they can start working with their clubs.  District 6 C will be doing Lions 

training throughout the year to equip Lions to better service their members and communities.   

Attend Council of Governor’s in Canon City on July 24th.  

Shining the Light of Service to better serve our communities, 

 

Lion Ted Peterson 

6 C District Governor 
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 Dear Fellow, 6C Lions, 

 
    At the start of this Lionistic year on July 10th as 2nd VDG, I attended the Open House of the Rocky 

Mountain Lions Eye Bank (RMLEB) Annex.  It was well worth my time and a fascinating education and 

tour.  It would be a great place for your club to set up a visit.  Of course, you would have to contact 

them and schedule a time at RMLEB at 720-848-3937.  See how your donated dollars are spent. 

    On July 17th, DG Ted Peterson held Zone Chair training at my home.  Attending were DG Ted, GLT 

District Coordinator PDG Rick Argotsinger, Zone B Chair Burrell Mitchel, Zone D Chair Lion Mark 

Hamous, and me.  Who was missing?  Zone A and C Zone Chairs.  If you are a Past President and look-

ing to serve your Zone and District, please contact me.  We need those two chairs filled ASAP.  One of 

my jobs as 2nd VDG is liaison between DG Ted and the Zone Chairs.  I promise you will receive the 

training you need to do the job. 

   My theme is “Passion Never Fails.”  I honestly believe if you are passionate about something, you 

cannot fail.  So, since most Lions are passionate about Lionism why keep it to yourself?  Share your 

passion with your club, community, and district.  Passion can be contagious, a good kind of contagious. 

Your enthusiasm and passion are a good way to inspire potential new members and ignite seasoned 

members.  Your enthusiasm also can make others think “What I am missing out on?”. 

   Our first 6C cabinet meeting was July 31.  If you were unable to attend, “Save the Date” for the next 

cabinet meeting on October 30, 2021, at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church in Lakewood.  Zone Chairs, club 

Presidents, Vice Presidents, Secretaries and Treasurers should attend cabinet meetings.  It is recom-

mended if you are on your club’s Board of Directors, you should attend to support and represent your 

club.  All Lions are welcome to attend the cabinet meetings.  Attending gives you an opportunity to 

learn about other clubs in our district. 

Wishing you all a productive August as we all strive to be the best Lions we can be.  Roar!! 

 
God bless, 

Yours in Lionism 

2nd VDG Dianne Christian 

 
 
 

(720) 328-5333 

LionsDBChristian@aol.com 
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LIONS ALERT  (DISASTER RELIEF) 

 

Colorado has suffered numerous mudslides due to excessive rain in previously burned areas 
and flash floods recently resulting in the loss of property and life for some and the closure of 
interstate and local highways and disrupting local and interstate travel. 
 

It appears that the entire western half of the United States is having major issues with wild 
fires and the eastern half is being threatened with excessive rain, tornadoes, and tropical dis-
turbances. 
 

Every disaster is local, as it affects you, your family, neighbors, friends and others.  The    
Lions Alert program is here to assist you if, when, or after an emergency occurs.  The       

following are goals for the year July 21 to June 22: 
 

A:  Develop an Alert Plan for Multiple District 6 and District 6C. 

B:  Encourage each Lions club to develop their own plan for members and their community. 

C:  Ensure clubs are aware of resources that are available through Lions Clubs International    
 (LCI)/LCI Foundation. 

D: Identify local emergency resources   

 

IPDG Stokes Anderson                                                                                      

Lions Alert Chair 6C 
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   6C Committee Chair Report 
   International Hearing Dog Inc. (IHDI) 

      1st Cabinet meeting 

                7/31/21 

       IHDI Board Member 
         PCC Andrew Smith 

International Hearing Dog (IHDI) survived the pandemic and is thriving. 
We hope those who attended the 6C Cabinet meeting at IHDI enjoyed 
the talk by IHDI and the demo of what a hearing dog can do. 
 

One of DG Ted Peterson’s items on the DG Contest form is to have the 
committee chair from IHDI (ME!) to visit your club to talk about IHDI. 
Take advantage of it! Earn points for your club and learn about IHDI. 
 

Follow Facebook posting from IHDI and forwarded from me. Be sure to 
read your 6C newsletter and MD6 Mane Lioner for info about IHDI. 
 

IHDI relies on Donations, grants and service projects to help the hearing 
impaired with everyday life. Lions can help make this happen. I would 
like to  have 100% of the clubs make a donation every year. 
 

Check out Internationalhearingdog.org website to learn everything 
about IHDI. You can donate from the website or send a check by mail. 
Help IHDI by shopping from their wish list for 
items they need for the training of the dogs.  
 

I’m looking forward to seeing all of you!         

 

PCC Andrew Smith                                            
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     Goals for 6C 

   International Hearing Dog 
       2021-2022 

 

1)  Attend at least one of each of the zone Meetings and talk about IHDI 

2)  Attend 6C Cabinet and Council meetings promoting IHDI 

3)  Attend club meetings when asked to do so to promote IHDI 

4)  Forward Facebook postings from IHDI  

5)  Get 100% of clubs to donate funds to IHDI and get clubs to do service 

                  
          Colorado Rocky Mountain Cyber Lions will host our annual  

 
Strides Walk/Sit-in for Diabetes:  
     Date: November 13. 2021 

           Time: 11am - 2pm 

Location: Stanley Marketplace,  
2501 Dallas St  Aurora, CO  80010,  

                2nd floor mezzanine #148 (2nd floor space is kid-friendly) 
 

The space is being donated for our use by Cheluna Brewing owners, Jennifer (Jen) and 
Javi Perez 
 
Prior to founding Cheluna, Jen & Javi spent several decades working in community     
service - Jen as a Peace Corps volunteer, public school teacher and counselor and Javi 
as a Jesuit volunteer, public school teacher and VA  physician. Javi currently works as   
an ER physician at the Denver VA and is proud to serve veterans. They   met over 30 
years ago working together as New York City Outward Bound instructors. Cheluna was 
borne of their shared spirit of adventure, strong work ethic and love of Mexican culture. 
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Diabetes Project to Send Youth to Camp 
 
 
In past years, the CRM Cyber Lions raised money to send youth (ages 5-17) to the 
American Diabetes Association camp..this year and hopefully in future years...  

we are coordinating with the Colorado Lions Camp director, Erin Newport and all 
funds raised will be earmarked for hosting a diabetes week for youth at our 
Lions camp. 
I have the date, place, time, ordered several posters from LCI... what's       
missing? a planning committee and volunteers! 
 

Tasks: 

 get educational speakers and materials 

 volunteers for activities - Lions, Leos, others 

 determine age group for camp 

 discussion topics/educate parents, youth, caregivers about diabetes 

 create marketing plan/flyers, digital, involve community 

 photographer 

 health care professional 
 local partners/sponsors 

 covid-safe snacks/water/coffee/tea 

 Review event sponsorship letter 

 waivers for walkers and review the Lions program insurance booklet  
 (safety officer) 
 create itnerary 

 coordinate with Colorado Lions Camp on how donations can be made                  
online and earmarked for youth diabetes week/review donation options 

 route markers 
  

Planning committee can have meetings via zoom and/or in person; email sug-
gestions; call or whatever is convenient. 
Thanks for your consideration 
 

Lion Janice Davis 

CRM Cyber Lions Club 

wispysail@aol.com 

303-755-8952 (h) 

mailto:wispysail@aol.com
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          2020-21 Theme 
"Peace Through Service" 

  Peace Poster created by  

          Yue Zheng 
  13 years old from China 

  Sponsored by 
  Dalian De Long Lions Club 

 Here is the link to view more. 

 Peace Poster Contest Grand Prize Winners | 
Lions Clubs International 
 
 

Lion Robert (Bob) Storrs 
Golden Lions Club  
1st VDG  

Marketing and Communications Chair  
 

https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/start-our-approach/youth/peace-poster/grand-prize-winners
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/start-our-approach/youth/peace-poster/grand-prize-winners
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Golden Lions  4th of July  at  Lions Park in Golden 

Ted’s 1st Cabinet Meeting at International Hearing Dogs 



 

 



 

 



 

 







 

 





 

 



 

 



 

 
District Governor  Ted Peterson 

           Email:  tedlee997@gmail.com                            

           Phone:   320-372-0491  
 

1st Vice District Governor Robert Storrs 

           Email:  LionRStorrs@Outlook.com 
           Phone:   720-334-0114                             

  

2nd Vice District Governor Dianne Christian 
           Email:  LionsDBChristian@aol.com                                                                                
 Phone:   720 328-5333  

District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        

           

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson                              
Email:   patcarlson166@gmail.com 
Phone:  303-888-0423 

 

 

 

August 7   Cyber Club Back to School Rock Hop  

August 14   Presidents Coffee Talk 

September 9—11  USA Canada Lions Leadership Forum—Des Moines, Ia. 

September 25  Cyber Club—Clothing Drive & Distribution 

October 15  -  17  Paul Barbour  Regional Lions Institute 

October 23   2nd Council Meeting 

October 30th  2nd Cabinet Meeting  -  St Paul Episcopal Church 

November 13  Strides Walk / Sit  In for Diabetes 


